
 

 

February 23, 2015 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M         2015-004 
 
 
TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials 
   

FROM:  Sherry Helms, Registration Unit  
  Motor Vehicle Division 
 
SUBJECT: License Plate Orders 
 
 
Alabama Correctional Industries (ACI) has notified the Motor Vehicle Division that they have now received 
sheeting material for production of license plates and the limitations previously set for ordering the God Bless 
America and Standard license plates is now removed.  All bulk orders placed by ADOR have been delivered to 
your offices by now, with the exception of the third order of the standard motorcycle plates which are expected 
to be delivered to your offices in July.       
   
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Motor Vehicle Division at:  
tags@revenue.alabama.gov or (334) 242-9006. 
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